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6th July 2018
Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you to those who managed to attend our 'new to year group meetings' this week. We really
hope you found them helpful and we appreciate your support. If you couldn't make it and would like
some more information, please speak to your child's current class teacher.

I'm sure you're enjoying this beautiful weather as much as we are. Thank you to all of the families who
have been very sun safe and have been sending their child/children into school with sun cream and a
hat. If you haven't been doing this please do so. Wearing a hat on the playground can make a

huge difference to their safety in the sun. Please be assured that we are also ensuring that children
are staying well hydrated through the school day.

We will be hosting our annual Sports Days next week! The dates and times are below. Please arrive
for all Sports Day events at the large green gate in the car park. We will open this gate at 1.30pm to
allow you to walk over to the MUGA pitch to spectate. Bring your running shoes for the family races!!

Nursery Monday 9th July 1.30pm MUGA pitch
Reception Tuesday 10th July 1.30pm MUGA pitch
Years 1 & 2 Wednesday 11th July 1.30pm MUGA pitch
Years 3 &4 Thursday 12th July 1.30pm MUGA pitch
Years 5 &6 Friday 13th July 1.30pm MUGA pitch

Help us make sure that all children are well prepared for Sports Day. This year we would like to ask
children to come to school on their sports day in sports clothing. Therefore, their sports day will be a
non-uniform day (sports clothing) all day. This is for all year groups on their day which is dated
above. Fingers crossed the weather is going to be glorious so please make sure your child has a hat
and is wearing sun cream.

Year 5 have had a great week in Lledr! All children (and staff) enjoyed the week which was jam
packed with fun! Please take a look on our school website for some photographs of the week. Thank
you to all the staff who joined the children this year.

Calling all Nursery parents! We know that some of you are leaving us to join other schools for
Reception. We have loved having you at our school this year and would like to wish you the best in
the future. All Nursery parents are welcome to come and join a celebration of all Nursery families in
the school hall on Wednesday 18th July at 2.30pm.

Well done to Year 1 & 2 who this week enjoyed taking part in various sporting activities with Christ the
King RC Primary. We had a great day all together!

A reminder that it is the Year 6 Leavers’ Production on Wednesday 11th July at 10am and 6.30pm in
the school hall. Year 6 parents, please do your best to come along and enjoy the show.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Harrison
Headteacher



